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OPEN WEEK

Our Open Week is coming up at the College from the 21 - 26 March.

This is a great opportunity for prospective families to see the College in action, at a time that suits
them. It is an ideal opportunity for future families to glimpse our culture, observe our staff and
students, meet our Principal and key staff, tour our fantastic facilities and ask questions whilst
enjoying morning tea.

Many families visit the College more than once when making the decision about the best school to
meet the educational needs of their son or daughter.

If you have friends or family who are interested in finding out about the College, we encourage
you to invite them to come along and see what sets us apart. Registrations for Open Week
are online on our website.

Thank you for your support.
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